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Brethren 

The last year has been our first full year back since COVID and we 

have seen many new Masters installed and many brethren Advanced 

into our wonderful order.  

We have however sadly lost more good friends and brothers and we 

have stood to order for them today. The number of our brethren 

called to the Grand Lodge above has reduced slightly on the previous 

12 months and we give thanks for this. 

We have been able to assist some more local charities this year and 

have also submitted two further cases to the Mark Benevolent Fund 

One of these, the MBF were unable to help with and the second is 

under consideration at the time of writing this report. 

I have been keeping in touch with Almoners  and on their behalf  I 

would remind all Brethren that if you have a problem or difficulty , 

please inform your Lodge Almoner so he can help you, or if he is 

unable to , he can consult with me to see what help is available. 

My contact details are of course on the Provincial website. 

Mark well and stay safe 

W Bro Roy Kaye PGJD 

Provincial Grand Almoner 


